
Background: 

At the October 24, 2017 Audit Committee meeting, the Annual Status Report on 

Wrongdoing Hotline was deferred until the receipt of a report from the City Solicitor and 

Clerk regarding the implementation of an Integrity Commissioner. The implementation 

of an Integrity Commissioner report will be presented at the January 23, 2018 City 

Council meeting. 

The resolution included in the Annual Status Report on Wrongdoing Hotline was seeking 

approval of the recommendation outlined in the report (see attached).  Now that the 

recommendation under observation number four (4) regarding the investigation 

process for Members of Council will be addressed in the report being presented to 

Council on January 23, 2018, I am suggesting that a resolution is no longer required. 

The next Annual Status Report on Wrongdoing Hotline will be presented to the Audit 

Committee in April 2018. 
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